Sent: Monday 28 February 2022 16:00

To: Housing WildBirdDeclarations
Subject: Derogation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

CaUTION; ThiseMail originated from eutside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service, Do not click on any links or open any
attachments unless yeu reeogrise the sender or are expecting the emafl and know that the content is safé. If you are in any doulst, please contact
the OGCIO IT Serviee Desk at help.it@per.gov.ie

To whom it concerns,

In relation to the derogation, we wish that it remains in place. As tillage farmers it's an important tool to
have available to us if and when needed . Thankfully it's not a tool needed too often because of improved
agronomy, seed technology and precision technology on farms where lodged crops are not as big an issue as
in previous times . However we still want the derogation option to protect our crops from the likes of
pigeons typically when there could be poor harvest weather in July, August and September.

Kind reeards

Irish Grain Growers Group



